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2018/2019 President      
Andrew J. Zmoda, P.G., P.E.  

Published by the Engineering Society of York 

Message from the President 
 
I am pleased to begin my second term as President of the ESOY Board of 
Directors.  As always, we have exciting things planned. 
 
This year the board has a goal of increasing the Corporate memberships, so please 
consider changing your individual membership to the Corporate status.  Each 
Corporate membership includes two individual memberships, having your firm’s 
logo on the monthly newsletter, and two free meeting tickets.  As always, we 
encourage student memberships, and for $5.00 annually, it is probably the least 
expensive professional membership locally available. All applications have been 
sent with this newsletter, and are available on our website. 
 
We are updating the website (tesoy.org) to include corporate member links, 
e-payment options, and to generally make it more user-friendly. 
 
We have a great list of monthly presentations scheduled this year, including a tour 
of the new Civil Engineering building at York College (October 22--sign up soon), 
visiting the Yorktown Hotel during its renovations, and a follow-up visit to the I-83 
Exit 18 project, which was very popular last year in its early stages.  To satisfy our 
geologic curiosity, we have a spring meeting planned at the RHI Magnesita facility.  
See the full list in this newsletter. 
 
Don’t forget to remind those high school seniors interested in pursuing an 
engineering degree to submit an application for one of the four available Edgar 
Kable Scholarships. These applications are due in March.  
 
Feel free to e-mail me at azmoda@gtaeng.com.  See you at the next meeting… 
 
Andy  

mailto:azmoda@gtaeng.com
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Our Next Function 

  
Tour of York College’s new Civil Engineering Center 

(located next door to Kinsley Engineering Center,  
at the corner of Grantley Rd and Kings Mill Rd) 

 
October 22, 2018 

5:30-7 p.m. 

 
Come for student-led tours of the new Civil Engineering  

Center, dinner, and remarks from  
Dr. Scott Hamilton, Civil Engineering Program Coordinator, and  

Jan Wagner, Vice President, Kinsley Construction. 
 

Cost:  $20/members  $25/guests 
Please bring cash, or checks made out to York College. 
Dinner menu:  Chicken piccata, salad, veggie, dessert 

 
Please park in the York College lot across the street from Kinsley 

Engineering Center, at  corner of Grantley Rd and West Campus Dr   
 

RSVP by October 19, 2018 using this link:   
https://webform.ycp.edu/ecs/view.php?id=39326 

 
Questions?  Contact Kelly Arcieri, karcieri@ycp.edu  or 717-815-2075 
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2017/2018 Board of Directors 

 

Society News 

The York engineering community lost a  significant 
member when Larry Moore passed away on 
August 6th after a battle with cancer.  Larry served 
on the Board of Directors of both ESOY and  
PSPE for many years and was in attendance at 
the ESOY Board’s planning meeting on  July 9th. 
 
Larry was born in York on November 10, 1942.  
He retired as a structural engineer for LSC 
Design of York and founded Larry Moore 
Engineering in 2009, where he was currently 
working. 
 
Larry leaves a wife Pamela, a son Tim, and a 
daughter Stephanie. 



 

Newsletter Editor - Jim Norton 

Comments and ideas welcome. 

Meeting Dates 

  
October 22, 2018 

Program:  Tour of YCP Civil Engineering building 

Time:  5:15 

Dinner to follow 

 

November 19, 2018 

Program:  Tour of Yorktowne Hotel renovation 

Dinner to follow 
 

January 12, 2019 

Program: Annual Oyster Feast 

Time:  Noon 

Location: York Water Company Employee Center 
 

February 18, 2019 

Program: Joint meeting with PSPE 

York College lecture series 

Dinner to follow 

 

 

 

March 18, 2019 

Program:  Tour of Magnesita 
Dinner to follow at Coombs Tavern 

 

April 15, 2019 

Program:  Follow-up tour of I-83 exit 18 project 

Lunch included 
 

May 20, 2019 

Annual ESOY Golf Outing and Picnic 

Place:  Briarwood Golf Course 

Time: Noon shotgun 

 
June, 2019 

Engineering Night at the Revs ! 

Our Corporate Members 

The Engineering Society 

of York 

 
P.O. Box 1095 
York, PA 17405 
Society Website 

WWW.TESOY.ORG 


